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Lancaster Begins Ground Spraying 

 

Lancaster, TX – The City of Lancaster has coordinated with Dallas County Health and 

Human Services in implementing the Four-County West Nile Virus Mosquito Plan for 

2013. Selected neighborhoods in Lancaster will be sprayed on Thursday, June 13th 

starting at 10 p.m. 

 

Proactive treatment will begin due to high trap counts of mosquitoes in the designated 

areas. Dallas County will be providing ground spraying for targeted areas until 

completion. Residents in these areas are asked to remain indoors during the spraying. 

The areas to be sprayed are depicted on the map attached.  

Please be advised that the above defined areas include some streets that may or may 

not receive spraying. The County will be focusing on sites within the defined areas 

where trap counts are high. For more information, please call 972-218-1300 or visit 

www.lancaster-tx.com. 

The City of Lancaster invites you to “like” the City on HUFacebookUH, follow us on HUTwitterUH, or 

register for weekly e-mail alerts regarding upcoming events on our website at 

HUwww.lancaster-tx.comUH and clicking on “Want Info Click Here. 
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